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Anna O'Meara 

I strnngly object to the Garden Suburb proposal and loss of Wanington's Greenbelt. I think 
the plan is unsound and undeliverable. The amount of homes proposed in excess of the 
amount needed, nor will these be affordable homes which is what is needed. 

This plan will min the local villages' character and merge them together. It proposes 
serious implications for the young people living in our villages at present - why get rid of 
their green space? 

Furthe1more, Wanington's road infrastmcture is ah-eady not capable of coping with the 
heavy volumes of traffic. This plan will create a significant amount of extra traffic - how 
will the roads cope? 

Wanington has one of the highest levels of pollution in the country. At a time when there 
is a huge impo1iance to act on climate change, why would the destruction of greenbelt land 
be a viable option? It just doesn't make sense, especially with plenty of brownfield sites to 
explore such as Fiddler's Feny. 

I care about the future ofWanington and the health and well- being of its residents. It's a 
pity our council does not share this view. 

Yours sincerely, 
Anna O'Meara 




